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I would like to voice my opposition to the proposed bill to repeal our vote-by-mail 

voting system for registered Oregon voters. As an Oregon resident and voter, I feel 

this would be a disservice to many voters who have physical mobility issues, who 

have complex work schedules, or who live in remote areas with limited access to 

transportation. I truly believe that the high voter ratio percentage for Oregon is 

directly linked to the voters availability to vote-by-mail and that changing our current 

system will make voting more difficult for many to achieve. I strongly urge that this 

repeal not be considered a viable option for Oregon voters. Thank you for your 

consideration. 

 

 


